

## **Summary of Significant Decisions Taken by Silver**

Reference number	Decision Required	Outcome	Date of decision	Decision made by
DEL177	Proposal re mitigation for COVID response resource paper PHE	Agreed to go with Option 1 with a slight addendum that we would not use the £50k from Public Health funds and it will be funded from Test and Trace and National Tier system.	26/11/20	SILVER
DEL178	Mass email communications	Agreed to mass email communication using gov.uk email and to come from the council rather than specific person. To align with text messages sent to shielding list and NHS	26/11/20	SILVER
DEL179	Xmas opening times for SBC Buildings	Paper sent by Facilities re Xmas opening times of SBC buildings agreed by SILVER	26/11/20	SILVER
DEL180	Service requests from Workplace Safety Group	To agree the three requests to all START 27 Pursers, EB classes to extend hours and parks and open spaces to undertake their activities.	01/12/20	SILVER
DEL181	Reopening of services	Report on status of buildings and services noted. Silver agreed Option 1 of the report to ensure all outstanding information from services be provided to H&S/WSG to ensure compliance; and to continue existing approval process.	01/12/20	SILVER
DEL182	National lockdown action plan	National Lockdown Action Plan was reviewed and updated.	01/12/20	SILVER
DEL183	Local Restrictions Support Grant	The policy and procedure was approved.	01/12/20	SILVER
DEL184	Approach to Community Testing	Agreed to take a targetted approach to community testing in Slough. Task Group to be formed and mutual aid to be sought to backfill specific posts if required. Offer of military planners to be accepted and engaged middle of w/c 7th December.	03/12/20	SILVER
DEL185	Requests from Workplace Safety Group	Request for Priors Day Centre Manager to support Lavendar Court approved.	03/12/20	SILVER
DEL186	Tier 3 restrictions guidance	The briefing note from H&S on Tier 3 regulations were noted.	03/12/20	SILVER
DEL187	SBC firewall upgrade	Agreed that firewall upgrade could place on Sunday 6th December, noting there would be no access to Citrix during that period.	03/12/20	SILVER
DEL188	LOMP Cell recommendations to Silver	Agreed that Fin Garvey join the LRF vaccination group alongside EPO representative.	03/12/20	SILVER
DEL189	SBC Dashboard	Dashboard to come to Silver forthnightly in weeks it is circulated to Members.	03/12/20	SILVER
DEL190	Timing of Silver meetings	Silver meetings start time to move from 8.30am to 9.00am	03/12/20	SILVER

DEL191	Proposal for Use of Tier 3 COVID Contain Outbreak Management Fund (COMF) Money	Option 1 was agreed.  The entire COMF money for the duration we are in Tier 3 ring fenced for allocation to the appropriate activities above or other activities that are beneficial to the Slough population.  And  30% of the ring fenced money is set aside for testing and contact tracing support and sits within Public Health, to be used for Local Contact Tracing, Lateral Flow Testing and PCR Testing support as required.	08/12/20	SILVER
DEL192	WSG paper re opening services	Agreed with Option 1 to open services in paper The Trust - C-19 Contact service risk assessment  • Young people services - Meeting with young people on front door (not entering premises) limited clients.  • Place and Development risk assessment for one to one meetings  • Gate one Laptop rollout for councillors  • Libraries to resume computer use by appointment only and browsing by appointment only.	08/12/20	SILVER
DEL193	Decision on whether ICT can go down on Sunday 13/12/20	Agreed	14/12/20	SILVER
DEL194	SILVER to agree to the Change and Procurement freeze on ICT between 21 December and 4 January	Agreed by Silver on procurement freeze provided that any urgent items for PH and SCST are not included and it only applies to IT kit	14/12/20	SILVER
DEL195	Silver rota	Silver rota agreed to the end of January, subject to an amendment that RW would be Silver in the first week of January. Scheduled Silver meetings confirmed as Tues 22/12 and Wed 30/12.	15/12/20	SILVER
DEL198	Montem Testing site	Update from SG noted that the lease to use the Montem site for testing had been signed. The lease ran to the end of March 2021 and the financial implications were noted.	15/12/20	SILVER
DEL199	Lateral Flow Testing Proposal	Agreed to submit a proposal to Government by 18/12/20, following further work on the staffing/HR issues and potential phasing. NW to be provided with more detail on the potential financial risks prior to sign off.	17/12/20	SILVER